For those of us navigating early- and mid-adulthood:

Conversations that Matter
Friday, April 26, 2024 6:30-8:30pm

Conversations that Matter is a way of exploring meaningful questions in a casual way
over a meal together. We will be reflecting on topics relevant to our daily lives and
our journeys of faith (approximate age range, 25-50). RSVP through Google Forms
(link below) or call the church office 479-273-5450

New questions, new conversations

Reservations required; seating is limited (see link, below)

No cost (meal provided)

What to bring: yourself and an open heart

Dinner location: to be determined

Childcare at church (free, by reservation); drop-off at 6:15pm; nursery care up
to age 4, activities and a light supper will be provided for ages 5 through 6th
grade (older youth can assist with children's activities)

e You can come just to listen, or jump into the discussion.

e Questions: Pastor Georgia, gsenor@fpcbentonville.org

RSVP - click here
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